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BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
BCSBOARD@OURBCS.ORG 1/12/2024 

Dear Burlington Catholic School Families, 

We held our monthly meeting on January 3rd, 2024. Here is a recap of our meeting: 

1. School Update 
- Catholic Schools Week will begin Sunday, January 28th with masses led by students at 

8am mass at St. Charles and 10:30 mass at St. Mary. Please stay tuned to Mrs. Berg’s 
Weekly emails for updates. 

2. Strategic Plan 
- A Parent Meeting has been scheduled for March 13th in Topper Hall. We will share a 

presentation on the Strategic Plan at that meeting. More details to come. 
3. Board Updates 

- Kelly Kamlager is our new Director serving as a St. Charles Parishioner 
- The Board is creating an onboarding process to help new directors as they join. 

4. Sub-Committees 
a. Finance 
- Tuition Letter sent out in January. 
b. Athletics 
- Considering some gym updates such as a new score table.  
c. Buildings & Grounds 
- St. Charles renovation is complete. All are welcome to check out the beautiful 

updates! 
d. Fundraising/Home&School 
- Blue Jean ball is two months away. Please watch for requests for help with this event. 

Each grade is responsible for putting together a showcase for the Live Auction. Most 
grades already have leaders for this but those leaders will need your help gathering 
funds and items for these showcases. 5th grade and 7th grade currently do not have 
leaders. Please consider taking on this very important role!  

- We need unopened bottles of liquor for the liquor raffle. If you would like to donate, 
please give donations to Mrs. Berg. 

- We also need 2-3 volunteers the night of the event (March 9th).  
- Home & School is putting on a Boots and Bows dance February 8th.  

5. Our next Parent Listening Session will be at our meeting on 2/7/24 at 5:30pm in Heim 
Hall. If you would like to sign up, please email bcsboard@ourbcs.org  

6. Next Meetings: 
2/7/24 5:30pm Heim Hall 
3/6/24 5:30pm Heim Hall 
4/3/24 5:30pm Heim Hall 


